
 
 

 

1 August 2023 

MANAGING DIRECTOR APPOINTMENT  

The Board of BWP Management Limited, the responsible entity for BWP Trust, is pleased to announce 
that Mark Scatena will succeed Michael Wedgwood as its Managing Director.  
The appointment of Mr Scatena follows the announcement on 27 June 2023 in relation to BWP’s current 
Managing Director, Michael Wedgwood’s intention to retire in the second half of calendar year 2023. 
This will allow time for an effective handover process with Mr Wedgwood.  
It is planned that Mr Scatena will take up his appointment as Managing Director towards the end of 
September this year. 
Mr Scatena joined the Wesfarmers Group in 2001 and has held senior roles across WesCEF1, Target, 
Coles and Wesfarmers. Most recently he was General Manager of CSBP Fertilisers and has previously 
held leadership positions at Target, including as Chief Financial Officer; at Wesfarmers as General 
Manager Investor Relations and Planning; and at Coles where he was General Manager Finance, 
supporting the store development, store operations and property functions. 
Mr Scatena brings strong financial and commercial acumen, together with extensive knowledge of retail 
property operations and capital markets.   

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 
Michael Wedgwood 
Managing Director 
BWP Management Limited 
Telephone:  +61 3 9608 7473 
E-mail:   mwedgwood@bwptrust.com.au 

 
1 ‘WesCEF’ is the Wesfarmers Chemicals, Energy and Fertilisers division of Wesfarmers 


